

Oasis Academy Temple

Smedley Lane Cheetham Manchester M8 8SA

Telephone: (0161) 205 1932 Fax: (0161) 205 1047

E-mail: admin@oasistemple.org

Ms. S. Talib. Principal. BA (Hons) QTS Med NPQH

2nd July 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

We hope you are all well. It has been great seeing so many children coming back to school over the last few weeks and we are looking forward to welcoming quite a few Year 5 children back for some time in school during the last 2 weeks of term.

Obviously we are having to think of a different way of doing transition this year but we feel that it is important that all children are given the opportunity to say goodbye to their teacher and meet their new teacher. All children will be getting an invite from their teachers to attend school for an hour over the next week. Please watch out for this invite on class dojo or tapestery.

Before that invite comes I wanted to let you know the classes for next academic year - see below. Due to the disrupted year this year, we have quite a few members of staff moving up with their classes into the next year group.

Sept 2020	Teacher	Which class
N -NJ	Miss Johnston	New class
N - NA	Mrs Aguilera	New class
R - RP	Miss Peat	Take current class up to Rec
R - RL	Miss Lampshire	NJ
R - RCJ	Mrs Callaghan/Mrs Jolley	NA
Y1 – 1M	Ms Munir	RL
Y1 – 1B	Miss Butterworth	Take current class up to Y1
Y1 – 1S	Mrs Speed	RJ
Y2 – 2W	Miss Wolfson	15
Y2 – 2S	Miss Stanley	1H
Y2 – 2B	Mrs Boulton	1M
Y3 – 3BW	Mr Beaumont/Mrs Wood	Take 2G up to Y3
Y3 – 3C	Miss Connelly	2W
Y3 – 3W	Mr Wilkins	2S
Y4 – 4B	Mr Beesley	Take current class up to Y4
Y4 – 4H	Miss Hanif	3C
Y4 – 4BH	Miss Howarth/Ms Bailey	Take current class up to Y4
Y5 – 5P	Miss Pidcock	4H
Y5 – 5K	Mr Kelly	4B
Y5 – 5M	Mrs McGeorge/Miss Langnan	4S
Y6 – 6M	Mrs Madden	5M
Y6 – 6T	Mrs Thorpe	5P
Y6 – 6D	Mrs McCardle	Take current class up to Y6

















Oasis Academy Temple

Smedley Lane Cheetham Manchester M8 8SA

Telephone: (0161) 205 1932

Fax: (0161) 205 1047

E-mail: admin@oasistemple.org

Ms. S. Talib. Principal. BA (Hons) QTS Med NPQH

We are saying some goodbyes this term - Miss Hannon, who is relocating to London and joining another Oasis Academy and Mrs Mackie who is returning to Oasis Academy Harpur Mount. Thank you very much to both for all their commitment and dedication to Oasis Academy Temple.

Also Mrs Bland will be starting her maternity leave so wont be returning in September and we wish her all the best and look forward to her visiting with her new baby. Mr Wilkins is returning to the Academy in September as a Year 3 teacher during Mrs Bland's maternity leave so we are looking forward to welcoming him back.

On Friday 10th July we will be sharing your child's report with you through the private messages within classdojo or tapestry so look out for the message regarding this next week.

Finally thank you to all of you for the support you have given your children during this time by doing the work the teachers have been setting and giving us feedback that has helped us to try to continue to improve the home learning.

Regards

Mrs Crew and Mr Simpson













